
Life returned to normal this week-end. Saturday I took Winterhawk 
and Abraham to the library. My motto is one book a week for them. 
I was supposed to attend an event for Ann Richards in Texas but I 
simply did not feel well enough to go.
Hope to see you again sometime soon in a  less hectic environment.

Principal Chief


